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Extended Grace Period – State of Missouri
The Governor of Missouri has appealed to insurers to “provide extended grace periods for premium payments and claims documentation procedures for those affected by the flooding.”

In response to this request, in the affected areas in Missouri, we will:

 *         Adopt a 60 day grace period for payment of premium, for all premiums coming due on or prior to June 30, 2008.

*         Defer the issuance of new cancellation/non-renewal notices to the affected policyholders or respecting affected property until 8/31/08.

*         Extend until 8/31/08 all policy provisions that provide a timeframe for insureds to take action.  

A complete listing of the affected twenty two counties and Governor Blunt’s comments can be found using the following link.  

http://insurance.mo.gov/cgi-bin/news/news2.cgi?newsid=EkEuVAEVlVfLCaWaEZ
Please direct any questions to your Program Manager.
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